
 

The term is really flying by now.  We only have three weeks left and yet there are still lots of events 

yet to come.  Our Year 6 are soon to begin their secondary school visits, while our Year 5 children are 

busy visiting potential secondary schools. 

 

Grammar School Registration 

A reminder that the deadline for grammar school registration is 12 noon on the 30th June. 

 

Summer Fair – 12.00 – 2.30pm 

It's the final countdown!!!  With less than 24 hours to go, preparations are being made for our annual 

summer fair.  Thank you to everyone who has signed up to help; we really couldn't do it without 

you!  There are a couple of roles that we really do need assistance with so if you are a qualified first 

aider and able to help between 1.15 - 2.30pm we would love to hear from you.  A high five to classes YR, 

Y1, Y3, Y5 & Y6 who have filled all their slots on their class stalls.  There are still a couple of vacancies 

in the other year groups so please do check to see if you are able to help.  If you have any cakes, plants 

or bric-a-brac to donate, please bring them on the day. 

 

Financial Management Workshop 

On Tuesday we were excited to welcome Orla's mum and several colleagues from St James' Place, 

Wealth Management, Cirencester, who came in to lead a financial awareness workshop with our Year 6 

class.  The children learnt so much during the morning; finding out about interest rates, how to avoid 

scams and how best to invest money.   A huge thank to you Jenni for coordinating this opportunity - 

what a wonderful way to help develop children's understanding of how to manage money - such an 

important life skill! 

 

District Sports  

I had immense pleasure in accompanying our junior team to the Stroud District Track event on Monday 

evening.  I was so proud of the grit and determination that the children showed as they performed to 

the very best of their abilities.    There was a real team spirit with everyone cheering each other on - 

my voice has just about recovered!  Thank you to Mrs Nesbit and to all the parents/carers who came 

along to support. 

“From our youngest to oldest Juniors, District Sports is such a fabulous event, comprising 14 schools 

and over 250 children all competing to run their fastest and not drop the baton on their relays! 

Chalford Hill’s children did all they could to try to get into the finals.  Congratulations to Max (Y3) and 

Toby and Lauren (Y4) for making individual finals, plus two very happy relay teams, the Y5/6 and Y4 

relay team that gave us maximum points of 6 for winning their finals race.  Well done to all 24 children 

who had gone through trials to be the fastest children in their year group... Whole team photos will go 

on our website soon.”  Mrs Nesbit 

 

Garden Trail Presentation 

Mrs Attwood attended the Garden Trail Presentation evening earlier this week and was delighted to 

receive, on behalf of the school, a cheque for £800!  A massive thank you to all those people who 

volunteered over the weekend. 

 

After School Clubs 

All after school clubs have now finished apart from Rocksteady and Forest School which run until 10th 

July. 
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Chalfest’s Got Talent 

Well done to all the children who took part in the in-house round of Chalfest’s Got Talent.  The range 

of talent on show was impressive.  The children showed such courage performing and should all be 

extremely proud of their achievements.  Congratulations to Wilf (Y6), Lennie, Morgan and Irwin (Y5) 

who will be representing Chalford Hill at Chalfest on Saturday 20th July - we wish them all the very 

best! 

 

PTA Update 

Recycle with Michael: Monday 1st July.  Please bring in your bags of unwanted clothes, shoes, bags, 

toys, books and DVD's by 9am 

School disco - Friday 5th July  

 

Success Story 

On Sunday 23rd June Maddie (Y5) and Evie-May (Y6) performed in the West End with PQA at Her 

Majesty’s Theatre London. The performance was called “Trouble’s a Brewin”.  

 

 

 

 Congratulations to the following children who have been awarded REACH certificates this week. 

 

Reception  
Sebby Effort 

Arthur Effort 

Rory Achieve 

William Achieve 

Year 1  
Archie H-M Achieve 

Imy Achieve 

Ted Effort 

Lola Achieve 

Year 2  
Henry Achieve 

Emilia Achieve 

Madeleine Achieve 

Theo Achieve 

Ella Achieve 

  

Year 3  

Harrison Respect 

Elsa Achieve 

Will Achieve 

Paige Effort 

Year 4  

All of Year 4 

(Effort) for 

great 

determination 

during times 

tables  

  

 

  

  

  

Year 5  
Irwin Achieve 

Morgan Achieve 

Lennie Achieve 

Marnie Achieve 

Amber Achieve 

Laurie Achieve 

Year 6   
Ben R Respect 

Wilf Achieve 

Rihanna Effort 

Grace Achieve 

Lunchtime  
Madeleine 

(Y2) Respect 

Erin (YR) Achieve 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children who achieved certificates as part of the 99 Club will be reported next week. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

   

  

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Junior Performance dress rehearsal Monday 1st July, 2pm 

YR trip to the woods Tuesday 2nd July 

Y2 trip to the woods Tuesday 2nd July 

Junior Performance Tuesday 2nd July, 6pm 

Junior Performance Wednesday 3rd July, 6pm 

Y6 trip to Everyman Theatre Wednesday 3rd July 

Y6 Leavers’ Service Friday 19th July, 11am 

 

Success Story 


